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26th April 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As GCSEs fast approach, we know that parents and carers are looking for ways to ensure students stay 
focused and keep revising. The English Department would like to notify you that the National Theatre is 
currently putting on nightly performances of Macbeth on London's Southbank.  
 

 Tickets and prices can be found here: https://www.nationaltheatre.org.uk/shows/macbeth-dates-
listings?ep 

 More details and videos about this production of Macbeth can be found 
here: https://www.nationaltheatre.org.uk/shows/macbeth 

 
We highly recommend that students who study any drama see it in action to add depth to their 
understanding. They could even write a review of the play after and compare it to the original script they 
have read!  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Shana Carquez 

S Carquez 
Acting Head of English 
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